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Argosy Construction <argosyconstruction@telus.net> Tue, Oct 3, 2023 at 10:49 AM
To: Gene Koch <a3a16657@gmail.com>, Wayne Koch <wayne@waynekoch.com>

Hi Gene and Wayne,

With regard to the timeline for the remediation of your Railway Park site, it would work better if we could push it back to
winter (some time between December and March), for the following reasons:

1. We are currently tied up with work for the City on Riverside and do not want to slow up that progress.
2. Dust control for excavation and crushing is better in the Winter. There is more natural moisture present from snow and
rain, which means we will be able to use less, or no, potable City water. This would also be better for the neighbourhood
residents, as far as airborne dust goes.
3. It is easier to control potential contamination when the ground is frozen.

Please let us know if this winter time frame works for you, and if you'll be able to reschedule crushing.

Thanks,

Calvin Lamontagne
President
Argosy Construction Group Inc.
PO Box 2860
Grand Forks, BC VOH1HO
Ph: 250 442 5750
Cell: 250 443 4272
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